
Some logistics 
for Friday 24 
November



Posters and badges

Please remove your posters 
from the boards and return 

the “paper clips” to the 
secretariat no later than 

12h today

When leaving this 
afternoon, please return 
the plastic folder of your 

badge, unless you wish to 
keep it. We will clean and 
reuse them if returned. ☺



Friday Lunch

• Please note that the lunch today 
will be served in front of the 
Main Auditorium, as the coffee 
breaks.

• The sessions of the afternoon 
will re-start at 14.30, not 14.45!



Updated 
schedule


